
 

  

Ottawa, May 20, 2003 CUSTOMS NOTICE N-515
  

Plastic Shrinkable Bags, 
Originating in or Exported 

From the United States of America 

1. The purpose of this customs notice is to advise that the 
review of the undertaking initiated on January 17, 2003, 
with respect to plastic shrinkable bags, whether in finished 
or semi-finished (tubular) form, for vacuum packaging of 
meat and other food products, originating in or exported 
from the United States of America has been concluded. 

2. The Commissioner of Customs and Revenue, having 
reviewed the undertakings originally accepted from 
exporters in the United States of America and their related 
importers on April 5, 1994, and renewed on April 4, 1997, 
and April 3, 2000, for three-year periods, decided not to 
renew the undertakings with respect to the above-mentioned 
goods. 

3. Therefore, the undertakings in question expired on 
April 2, 2003, in accordance with subsection 53(2) of the 
Special Import Measures Act, as it read prior to the 
January 1, 1995, legislative amendments. The expiration 
terminates all proceedings under the Act. 

4. Any questions concerning the above should be directed 
to: 

Anti-dumping and Countervailing Directorate 
Canada Customs and Revenue Agency 
19th floor 
191 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0L5 

Officers� names and telephone numbers: 

Michel Desmarais (613) 954-7188 
Hugues Marcil (613) 941-6340 
Tara Ryan (613) 954-7187 

Facsimile:  (613) 954-2510 

 

 

 

 


